
 

 

 

Untitled 
From: John Chandler Meline[e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 1:39 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Comments for Satellite Office Location 

Dear USPTO,
 

I would strongly suggest locating one of your future satellite offices in or near 

Silicon Valley (Mountain View, San Jose, etc.). While the rent of an office may be 

relatively expensive, many patent attorneys practice in this geographical location. 

Further, many inventors and assignees are located in this part of the country. 

Alternatively, perhaps San Francisco would be an acceptable alternative.
 

Sincerely,
 
John Meline ~ Patent Attorney 
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